
 
In-kind Support Provided to the Warren Philharmonic 

Orchestra... 

    The Warren Symphony Society offers deep gratitude for the support of those individuals and 
companies providing much-needed service to the Warren Philharmonic Orchestra during our 2018-
2019 program year: 

Technical and Clerical Support 
Barry and Leanna Dunaway 
Ginger Letourneau 
Cheryl O’Rourke 
Judy Solomon 
Christina Weston 

Concert Reception and Social Hours 
Brenda Krause 
Mrs. Jeannette Mandel 
Dr. and Mrs. Robert Walton 

Music Director Lodging  
Comfort Inn, Austintown 

Transportation 
Diane Sauer Chevrolet 

Brochure Distribution 
Local Churches-All Denominations 
The Mocha House 
Opera Western Reserve 
Rotary Club of Warren, Ohio 
Trumbull Art Gallery 
Trumbull County Abstract Company 
Trumbull County Tourism Bureau 

Meeting Facilities 
Christ Episcopal Church 
Trumbull Art Gallery 
Trumbull County Abstract Company 

Concert Venues 
Christ Episcopal Church 
First Presbyterian Church of Warren 
Packard Music Hall 

Program Notes 
Steven Ledbetter 

Audio/Visual Technical Support 
Deborah Murphy 

Graphic Design and Printing 
RC Graphics 

Facebook Management 
Bill Mullane 

Website Design and Maintenance 
Dave Ambrose 

 
Display case provided by the Warren-Trumbull County Public 
Library. Photo credit: Judy Solomon 
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